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From: Nick Brewer

Sent: 14 May 2018 19:07

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Support for RVR crossing of A21 and B2244

Dear Sir/Madam

I support the building of this railway and it is not all evident that the level crossings will cause congestion. The
congestion on the A21 occurs at Hurst Green and Flimwell and traffic is not an issue in Robertsbridge to the same
degree. The slowing of traffic on the B2244 will actually improve safety on this road. The issue of congestion has
been exaggerated by local campaigners.

Best regards

Nicholas Brewer

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Nick Brewer

Sent: 14 May 2018 16:37

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: A21 crossing RVR

I'am a local resident and | support the construction of this railway and | don’t believe it will have an noticeable effect
on congestion as this is not a major bottleneck even in rush hour times. The congestion is far worse in Hastings, at
Flimwell and through Hurst Green.

Sent from my iPhone
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